
 

   

              
 

               
 

         
 

                 
      
  
 

                               
                           

       
 

                                  
               

 
 
 
 
 

ALERT 005 

TO: SBP Delegates and Procurement Officers 

FROM: Tana Lane, State Buildings Program Manager 

DATE: March 14, 2022 

SUBJECT: Repeal of Certification and Affidavit regarding Unauthorized Immigrants 

The Office of the State Architect/ State Buildings Program recently updated all forms related to the 
requirement of Certification and Affidavit regarding Unauthorized Immigrants and with it the form by 
the same name (UI‐1). 

With the passing of SB 21‐199, the requirements of CRS 8‐17.5‐101 $102 was repealed July 1, 2022. 
Requirements of this documentation is no longer required. 
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